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Lee, Chris

From: Brostoff, Jonathan
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 8:32 PM
To: Valerie L
Cc: Lee, Chris; Jackson, Benjamin (CC)
Subject: Re: Objection to rezoning property in Menomonee Valley from industrial-commercial 

to residential

Thank you, noted.  

In service, 
 
 
Jonathan Brostoff 
Alderperson District 3 
City of Milwaukee 
200 E. Wells St. Room 205 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
(414) 286-3765 
Facebook Twitter 
 
 
 

On May 2, 2024, at 16:40, Valerie L <vlangston2330@gmail.com> wrote: 

 
The building at 324 North 15th Street and 1357-1439 West St. Paul Avenue has been vacant for 
nearly 40 years. A developer has proposed rezoning it from industrial-commercial to allow it to 
be developed as 45 units of housing.   
 
I stand with the Menomonee Valley Partners who are trying to protect the 'Industrial Land in the 
Valley from Residential Conversion". 
 
Please record my objection to this parcel of land being zoned for residential use near chemical 
manufacturers and other such businesses in the Valley. 
 
Thanks for your attention. 
 
Ms Valerie Langston  
201 N 36th Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53208 


